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          July 18, 2023 

 

 

Greetings Langford Stakeholders,  

 

 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! I am so very excited to return to Langford Middle 

School to serve our students, staff, and community as your principal. With twenty-seven years of 

educational experience, I have a deep love and passion for children and I have dedicated my 

career to keeping “students at the center” of each decision and every attempt of positively 

influencing their lives as either their teacher or leader.  

 

The 2023-2024 school year will be an amazing year of collaborating, concise planning, strategic 

goal setting, and vision. It is the mission of the staff to continue to serve in excellence with 

award-winning academic and athletic programming. The theme for this school year is “We are 

IB. Going for the GOLD.” During this upcoming school year, the staff and students will be in 

the process of being evaluated as an International Baccalaureate school for the implementation of 

a middle years programme (MYP). Our IB Coordinator Mrs. Richelle Mohler will lead the way 

with excellence. 

 

As I approach this new school year, I will capitalize on the opportunity to stand on the shoulders 

of the dynamic leaders, influencers, and teachers that have set the tone for our wonderful and 

amazing community. Our school will continue to live in greatness and distinction. 

 

Finally, we are here to serve you. Please contact us when you have suggestions for improvement, 

questions, and/or opportunities for collaboration. This will be our best yet! 

 

Sincerely,  

LaQuanda Carpenter, Ed.D. 

carpela1@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 
 


